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Notice of a Fire at Our Shibukawa Plant (Second Report) 

 
At around 4:40 a.m. on Thursday, August 7, 2025, a fire broke out at our Shibukawa Plant (Shibukawa City, 

Gunma Prefecture). 
As a result of this accident, one of our employees has passed away and another has been injured. We extend 

our heartfelt condolences to the family of the deceased and offer our sincerest apologies and sympathies. 
We also deeply apologize for the significant inconvenience and concern caused to our neighbors and all 

parties involved. We would like to inform you of the information currently known as follows. (Changes are 
underlined.) 

 
1. Date and time 

Fire outbreak: At around 4:40 a.m., Thursday, August 7, 2025 
Fire extinguished: At around 8:45 a.m. Thursday, August 7, 2025 

 
2. Place of Occurrence 
Kanto Denka Kogyo Co., Ltd. Shibukawa Plant 
Nitrogen Trifluoride Production Facility 
1497 Shibukawa, Shibukawa City, Gunma Prefecture 

 
3. Damage Situation 
1 employee fatality, 1 minor injury. 
The extent of property damage is currently under investigation. 

 
The cause of the accident is currently being investigated, and we will endeavor to determine it as quickly as 

possible. Should the impact on our business performance be deemed significant, we will promptly make a 
disclosure. 
 


